
Board of Assessors – February 6, 2012 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:35 pm by Chairman Pete Manning.  Also present 
were Bill Oldmixon and Will Naser. 

 
1. Minutes of January 17, 2012 were approved. 

 
2. Board reviewed and signed the following: 

 
a. Motor vehicle excise abatements 
b. Exemption Approvals 
c. Real Estate Approvals 

 
3. Board went into executive session to discuss the following: 

a. 9 abatement applications 
 

4. Board returned to regular session. 
 

5. Board approved 6 applications, and denied 3. 
 

6. There was a brief discussion on the Oak Grove Contract 
 

7. There was a brief discussion on the Utility Contract Project 
 

8. Board voted to cancel the 2/21 meeting and schedule one for Thursday, February 
23rd at 9 am.  Also to hold meetings on 3/5/, 3/19 and 4/2 2012 at the regular time. 

 
9. Documents that were discussed/reviewed during the meeting*: 

 
• Excise abatements 
• Exemption applications 
• Real Estate Abatements 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Will Naser, MAA 
Principal Assessor 
 
 
*All documents are available for review at the Assessors’ Office if applicable. 


